
Dear Neighbors, 

Design planning is now under way for solar implementation at Willett Elementary School. The installation of photovoltaic solar panels is a 
key step in our effort to expand renewable energy sources in DJUSD and at your neighborhood school site.  

Please join the DJUSD Bond Team on Monday, November 13, for two meeting opportunities to hear about these changes and share any 
input or thoughts you may have about this solar project. Families, staff, neighbors and friends are all invited.  

DETAILS FOR MEETING 
When:   Monday, November 13, 2023 
Start Times: First Meeting @ 3:30 p.m.  

Second Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 
Where: Willett Elementary Library, 1207 Sycamore Lane, Davis, CA 95616 

If you are unable to attend and would like to learn more about our solar program, please scan the QR code, below. 

Public comment, questions or concerns about this project are welcomed and encouraged. We will  

be reviewing feedback emailed to FacilityPlanning@djusd.net until the end of the public comment    

period on Monday, November 27, 2023, by 5:00 p.m.  
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